Janel Vorel, Northland 300 Participant

Janel Vorel, receives Wells Fargo Volunteer Service Award

September 25, 2008, Janel was presented with the "Volunteer Service Award" by John Stumpf, President and CEO,
Wells Fargo Bank N.A. (shown left); John Campbell, CEO, Wells Fargo Minnesota; and Beth Opperman, Senior Direc-
tor of Investments. This award was presented to 161 employees nationwide.

On July 15, 2008, Janel recieved a letter from the 2008 Volunteer Service Award Selection Committee awarding her
for her achievement. Below is an excerpt...

"For over 150 years, Wells Fargo team members have been dedicated to building and sustaining healthy, thriving com-
munities. The leadership you have demonstrated through your extraordinary volunteer efforts proudly relfects our Vi-
sion and Values. Team member volunteers like you are a key reason that Wells Fargo is regarded as one of the world
leaders in corporate citizenship.

After a three month process of reviewing nearly 500 nominations, our dedicated Volunteer Service Award Selection
Committee has selected you to receive one of the 2008 Volunteer Service Awards. | hope this award communicates
Wells Fargo's appreciation of the incredible contributions you provide to your community. Team members like you
play a critical role in our success through your volunteer efforts.

A check in the amount of $1,000 for you to present to Special Olympics Minnesota/Northland 300 will be sent to your
manager within the next few weeks.

Thank you for your commitment to Special Olympics Minnesota/Northland 300 and the community it serves."




